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I am writing to testify my opposition to HB3501. The bill does not reflect my desires 

as a Portland resident, and my representatives (Senate District 14  - Senator Kate 

Lieber; House District 28 - Representative Dacia Grayber) should oppose it on my 

behalf. Representatives Farrah Chaichi and Khanh Pham have let down their 

constituents in even bringing this bill to the floor. 


